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To:  Sharon Mar
OMB Desk Officer,
OIRA

From:  Herman Bounds 
Director, Accreditation Group
Office of Postsecondary Education (OPE)
Department of Education


 To whom it may concern:

We recently discovered an error in our calculation of burden hours and responses for the recently approved renewal for the information collection #1840-0788 - The Secretary of the Department of Education's Recognition of Accrediting Agencies and the Comparability of Medical and Veterinary Medical Programs.   We overstated the number of agencies and understated the burden hours per response.  The changes requested on the change sheet correct these errors.  No other changes are being made to this collection and the corrections are being considered adjustments.  Thank you for your assistance.



Herman Bounds
Director, Accreditation Group
ED/OPE



